
 

  

 

   
 

Hundreds of veterans supported the truckers in Ottawa during the Freedom Convoy.  I was one of them. 

Like so many others, I went to the Convoy because I was not willing to watch as our media and 

governments worked to create a two-tiered citizenry in our great country. I deeply care about our country 

and its people.  

Over the past eight years, the federal government has demonstrated that it will engage in "lawfare" 

against those who use freedom of speech against their increasingly authoritarian rule.  

What is lawfare? Lawfare is the use of legal systems and institutions to damage or delegitimize an 

opponent, or to deter an individual's usage of their legal rights.   

How much money have the working class lost via paying tickets, fines or having to hire lawyers to defend 

themselves? Thirty million? Fifty million?  

If the government is left unchecked, this lawfare will grow further to where it attacks your children and 

grandchildren. How is this fair? They are using our unlimited tax dollars to outspend the average 

Canadian citizen who are already struggling to defend their Human and Charter Rights in THEIR court 

system, as a form of punishment itself. 

We are weary and tired of this process.  

In September of 2022, we put forth the called The Canadian Veterans’ Legal Fund which was going to be 

a fundraising charity to help protect our fellow citizens. Since the recent federal court ruling against the 

use of the Emergencies Act was released, it is clear that the time has come to build this fund. 

We have started a lean and agile not-for-profit organization called The Accountability Project (TAP). It will 

raise funds to help defend Canadians from their government.  

I’m writing this letter to all my fellow Canadians to ask that they get behind The Accountability Project. We 

need your help to build a battle chest of funds to protect the next generation of Canadians. 

Gross government overreach and the weapon of lawfare must be held in check.  

The future of our country depends on we the people.  

  

Respectfully,  

  

Andrew MacGillivray 

Founder and outgoing Director, The Accountability Project 

www.tapcan.org 


